
AUFCU CREDIT CARDS 

SWITCHING FROM VISA TO  

MASTERCARD 

FEBRUARY 19, 2018 
 

 

 

 

   

KEY DATES 

 

• FEBRUARY 8, 2018 
                - New credit card (Mastercard) will be mailed 
 
 

• FEBRUARY 12, 2018 
                - New PIN will be mailed 
 
 

• FEBRUARY 19, 2018  
                  - Activate your new Mastercard Platinum 
 

Security Reminder: 

NEVER share your PIN with anyone. 
 

Auburn University FCU will NEVER ask for your PIN. If you receive an 

unsolicited call, text, or email asking for your PIN or other personal account 

information, do not respond. 
 

WHAT TO DO? 
 

1) CALL 1-800-456-6870 to activate your 

new Mastercard Platinum on February 19
th
 

 
 

2) SIGN the back of your new Mastercard 

Platinum 
 
 

3) CUT UP and discard your old VISA card 
 
 

4) NOTIFY Merchants of your new card  

number if they automatically bill your credit 

card 
 

 

Your new MasterCard Benefits... 
 

 

 

  

Answers to questions you may have... 

    

 


